
 
 
 

  “Proudly Serving Military Families”
 
 
 
DATE:   July 3, 2017 
 
TO:   Agents and Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. and Affiliates  
 
FROM:   Michael Wilson, Director, DoD Programs 
     
SUBJECT:  July 2017 PowerTrack Fee Increase  
 
 
 
Recently, the Fed announced that it would increase its prime lending rate to 4.25% from 4.00%. 
As a result of the change, the PowerTrack fee has increased to 1.405%.  As in the past, we will 
assess this change to all future shipments billed that are picked up on or after 6/15/17, and on 
all SIT and supplemental invoices billed on or after 7/01/17. 
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